
From: Robert Faturechi <Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 12/22/2015 1:05:05 PM

Subject: RE: following up

Ah ok, thanks Rebecca. If it does end up getting finished this week, please let me know. Otherwise, I'm assuming we'll have 
to settle for next week? I'd like to get you all your check before the New Year's Day holiday. 

Thanks again,
Robert


Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Schimsa, Rebecca [RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 5:26 PM
 
To: Robert Faturechi
 
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: following up
 

Mr. Faturechi,
 
In response to your voicemail today, I wanted to let you know that we are still printing records to process your 
request, and therefore, it is not likely that the production will be completed this week.  As soon as we finish compiling 
the records, we will let you know.
 
Happy Holidays,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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